FTC REPORTS IDENTITY THEFT, FRAUD STILL RISING

The U.S. Federal Trade Commission released statistics showing that identity theft and fraud cost Americans in excess of $400 million in 2003 as scam artists took advantage of the Internet to find new targets. The FTC said it received more than 500,000 consumer complaints in 2003, with identity theft topping the list at 215,000 complaints, up 33 percent from 2002. Internet-related fraud was responsible for more than half the remaining complaints, with auction fraud the most prevalent form of Internet scam.
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